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RATE REFORM BILL

Thank you for your letter of 29 Sepi€mber about progress on the
Rate Reform Bill. I am very gratéfdl for your help.

I do agree that the earlier in December the Bill can be introduced
the better. In my view, it would be greatly preferable to hav
Second Reading before the Christmas Recess, which means going to
Legislation Committee in the first week of December at the latest.
As you say, we shall need to keep a very close eye on progress. To
this end it would be most hAIOful if First Parliamentary Counsel
could provide us with provisional dates for when the major
milestones will be reached to meet that timetable. As I said in my
earlier letter, I and my officials are very ready to help in any
way we can.
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